
Announcements for Friday, January 27, 2023 

❖ Attention 11/12th graders: TODAY is the last day to turn in Field Trips Forms for 

the First Coast Technical College showcase scheduled for February 7th from 10 

a.m. to 12 noon.  Interested 11th & 12th grade students can explore two career 

programs of their choice for a hands-on-career after high school. This showcase is 

free and bus transportation will be provided to and from this event. Applications 

for this field trip are available in the main Guidance area and due TODAY at the 

9th Grade Desk. Please feel free to follow up with Mrs. Graham for more 

information. 

 

❖ Any student interested in joining chorus next year is welcome to talk to Ms. 

Mattingly in the chorus room.  Available classes include both open enrollment and 

auditioned groups.  New for next year is a contemporary a cappella class!  Also 

offered next year are AP Music Theory and Pre-AP Music. 

 

❖ Auditions for Singing Valentines will be held next week.  Auditions are open to all 

students at Bartram.  Form a small group and choose a fun, upbeat song, one 

minute or less, a cappella or with acoustic instrumental accompaniment (ukelele, 

guitar, etc.)  Auditions will be held next Monday after school or Tuesday before 

school.  See Ms. Mattingly in the chorus room, Performing Arts Hallway Room 239 

to sign up, or if you have questions!   

 

❖ BTHS Theatre Department is presenting Matilda the Musical, Thursday February 

23rd – Sunday February 26th. Inspired by Ronald Dahl’s Beloved book, Matilda is a 

captivating masterpiece that revels in childhood innocence, imagination and 

friendship. Mark your calendars and purchase your tickets today!! For ticket and 

showtimes look for the QR code throughout the school and outside Mr. Billy’s 

Room 221. 


